
 
 
September 4, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
 
Thank you for choosing the Oakland University Center- Birmingham Extension Site for 
classes this semester for studies.  We have enclosed a map of the Birmingham School 
District and a list of the classes being held on Tuesday’s for the Fall Semester, 2001.  
On Tuesday, September 11, 2001 ALL classes will meet at our Berkshire Middle 
School site instead of Seaholm High School for the evening only.  Your regular 
class will meet back at Seaholm High School beginning September 18, 2001.  For more 
information, please call the office at (248)998-1402 or email me at 
Lincoln@oakland.edu.  The office will be open until 7:00 pm during the first two weeks 
of class to aid students. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie J. Lee 
SBA Site Administrator  
 
 
Cc: Birmingham Public Schools 
      Department Secretary 
       



ATTENTION 
FALL 2001 

LOCATION CHANGE 
TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 11, 2001 

 
ONLY!!! 

 
THE FOLLOWING CLASSES WILL MEET AT BERKSHIRE 
MIDDLE SCHOOL: 
         
          COURSE       BERSHIRE  CLASSROOM 
EA 754 201 
HRD 501 203 
HRD 510 204 
MGT 526 205 
MIS 524 206 
MKT560 208 
MKT 680 209 
QMM250 210 
ORG 530 212 
HRD 520 213 
LACE 2532 214 
LACE 2507 215 
 
 
MAP INCLUDED. 
 
 
 
 
 
THANKS FOR YOUR PATIENCE. 


